
Dear Huntington Community,

We are writing with very exciting news: Effective today, Huntington Hospital is now an affiliate of 
Cedars‑Sinai Health System. 

We entered into this affiliation so that we can sustain our 129-year commitment to compassionate 
community care. While drawing on the extraordinary strengths of this affiliation, Huntington’s unique 
culture as a community institution, governed by our local board with our own employees and medical 
staff, will continue. In addition, philanthropy and volunteer support will remain locally controlled by 
Huntington Hospital for the benefit of the communities we serve.

Being part of Cedars-Sinai Health System brings many benefits to our community, our employees and 
our medical staff. The health system has committed to investment in Huntington Hospital in many areas, 
including enterprise information technology, expanded ambulatory services and enhanced physician 
development. There will also be many opportunities for collaborations with the other entities in the 
health system — sharing expertise and resources that further strengthen Huntington and our 
longstanding commitment to providing affordable, high-quality care to the San Gabriel Valley. 

One thing that won’t change is our ongoing focus on providing excellent, compassionate patient care to 
our community. It has always been, and remains, our top priority. This new affiliation with Cedars-Sinai 
ensures we can continue to meet this commitment for decades to come.

We have attached a list of Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ). Please feel free to direct any further 
questions or concerns to questions@huntingtonhospital.com. While we may not have all the answers 
now, we will answer all questions we can. We appreciate your continued commitment to this hospital, our 
patients, and our community. We look forward to working together to preserve our legacy of 
compassionate, community-based care as we look to a new and brighter future for Huntington Hospital.

Sincerely,

Jaynie Studenmund	 Lori J. Morgan, MD, MBA	 	
Huntington Hospital Board Chair	 Huntington Hospital President and CEO	
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